
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

CRUISE SHIP SALAMIS FILOXENIA COVID-19 

 

Salamis Organisation, taking into consideration the current situation that arises 

from the Covid-19 pandemic and with absolute respect to the health and safety 

of both our passengers and crew, announces that the scheduled cruises of c/s 

Salamis Filoxenia during Summer 2020 will not be operated. 

The Cruise Program for Summer 2021 is in progress and will soon be announced 

through our new website, so that our clients can plan ahead and enjoy their 

cruises next year. 

Taking this opportunity Salamis Organisation would like to thank the staff, crew, 

associates and all passengers for the continuous support and trust over the last 

60 years.  

 

 

On Behalf of the Management  

 

 

 

 


